

Dear Families,

Today your child participated in a Safety and Preparedness activity. We talked about the importance of staying safe and why it is important practice safety drills. Of course, we also talked about community helpers and listening to adults.

Attached is some additional information we know you will find helpful. Thank you for being such a great partner in helping your child learn about being prepared!

Respectfully,

Infant/Toddler Specialist





Dear Families,

Today your child participated in a Safety and Preparedness activity. We talked about the importance of staying safe and why it is important practice safety drills. Of course, we also talked about community helpers and listening to adults.

Attached is some additional information we know you will find helpful. Thank you for being such a great partner in helping your child learn about being prepared!

Respectfully,



Infant/Toddler Specialist